...

Kiel families, we need your help. On May 23, we are asking for everyone's support at the school board meeting. We are a group of parents, grandparents and community members who are paying close attention to what the elected school board members and their supporters are saying, posting, and planning. We are here to share this information with the community to keep ALL students safe and protected.

What is happening?

We continually see hateful slogans, posts, and letters to the editor in our community, it is time to stand up to it. This hate is targeting families and kids right here in Kiel. This hate is a misdirected fear that intends to hurt kids and families who do not "fit the mold" of the perpetrator's opinion of what they think is normal. This is not okay. Together we can learn more about how to stand up for vulnerable kids and support their families. Make no mistake, your voice matters.

- Books that represent diverse families are being targeted.
- Families and kids are being targeted.
- Our libraries and librarians are being targeted.
- Curriculum that mentions diversity in our world is being targeted.
- Please don't confuse this with CRT: this is how they spread confusion and fear. CRT
 is not in our curriculum, as proven over and over again by our teachers and
 administration.